
 
 
 
 
 
January 22, 2021 Lea esta carta en español 

Leia esta carta em português 
用中文读这封信 

Dear Sturgis Families, 
 
This morning, I met with our COVID-related steering committee. During our meeting, we analyzed a 
variety of local and state data for important COVID metrics, and noted areas of improvement.  
 
Their unanimous recommendation was that we return to hybrid learning beginning Monday. After 
reflecting on the reasoning presented in that discussion, I am sharing with you that we will return to our 
hybrid learning model beginning Monday, January 25th. This includes both normal school programming 
and co-curricular programming. Please note that this means we will return to our ​hybrid learning daily 
period schedule. 
 
Please continue to use the absence reporting form to notify the school nurses if your child is not feeling 
well. Also, please note that next week is the last week of the second quarter, and our students remain in 
their second quarter cohorts. Our third quarter begins Monday, February 1st. 
 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Paul Marble 
Executive Director 
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